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I hope that you and your children have a 
great Easter break.  The ski trip has left for 
Austria and we wish them an enjoyable time 
and look forward to hearing all about it next 

term. 

Year 11 students are counting down the last 
few weeks before their GCSE examinations 
start and I have been delighted to see so 
many Year 11 utilising their lesson, tutor and 

intervention time to good effect.  I know that 
many of the students are now following a 
clear revision plan.  It is vital that all of the 
students spend the Easter break wisely in 
terms of revision and exam preparation.  
There is an excellent and detailed 
programme of revision sessions on at school 
through the Easter break.  This has been sent 
to all Year 11 students and parents/carers 
but can also be found on Page 3 of the 
Newsletter and on the website by clicking on 
the red Revision and Intervention box on the 

home page. 

Over the break some parents may be 
buying new clothing items.  At the Academy 
we have clear expectations of uniform and 
appearance.  Our school uniform assists in 

the development of a unified culture and 
conveys a strong message about our 
standards in school and the community.  We 
are grateful to parents for ensuring their 

children arrive at school properly dressed in 

accordance with our uniform policy. 

Finally we are saying goodbye to Mrs 
Bower and Miss Hopkins.  We thank them for 
their excellent contribution to the school and 

wish them well for the future. 

As always please do not hesitate to get in 
touch should you wish to feedback comments 

to the school. 

 
 

Ms Tracy Brogan 

Headteacher 

 

Barford Road 
St Neots 
Cambridgeshire 
PE19 2SH 
Tel: 01480 374748 Email: enquiries@ernulf.cambs.sch.uk  Web: www.ernulf.cambs.sch.uk 

 ERNULF SPORTS CLUBS 



RED NOSE DAY 
Monday 20th March�³ Staff v. Students Netball 

The week has got off to a winning start for the staff! A 
hard fought 6-2 win. Hot shots Crook and Williamson 

certainly stealing the show. 

Wednesday 22 March�³
Staff v. Students Volleyball 

A storming comeback from 
the staff. Taking on 2 Year 
11 teams, despite going 0-2 
down a stirring comeback 
meant a 3-2 victory for the 
Staff team!  Our football 
scholars also entered the 
spirit of the Staff v Students 
challenges with all players 
donating £1 to Red Nose 
Day. Thanks to all who 
played!    

Tuesday 21 March�³ Staff v. Students Table Tennis 
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Thursday 23 March�³ Staff v. 

Students Badminton 

Bond and Williams came storm-
ing back to level the match 1-1 

against Warner and Baker.  Mr 
Fowler also demonstrating some 
neat play, challenging Dunn and 
Flowers amongst others to play 
to their best! 

The sport -a -thons alone have raised in excess of £1600!  

 Congratulations to everyone involved in fundraising  


